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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result 

of the project. 

My specific concerns follow: I do not live or work in this area but I feel I have a right to 

make a submission as this WAS a very beautiful area and the reason it WAS, was because of 

the magnificent trees that lined the streets and created a haven for humans as well as our 

wildlife, which for some reason this government seems to think is very unimportant in 

comparison to MONEY. These trees and many others that have been chopped down around 

Sydney and its suburbs can absorb One Tonne of carbon monoxide and change it back into 

our OXYGEN, so the government needs to have a good look at itself and its decisions and 

consult the people as we have rights which are seemingly taken away from us day after day. 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.  

 

 

 

 

 

 




